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TOP PRIORITY  

QA RELAY DAY Saturday 28th November 

The events on the program this year are: 

• 4 x 100 m 

• 4 x 400 m 

• 3 x 1000 m 

• 3 x long jump 

• 3 x shot put 

QMA teams will compete in the Masters category against Masters age 

teams from other QA clubs. But we have the numbers! We can make up 

great teams! Be part of the action on this day! 

To register your interest, email Teams Coordinator Roslyn with your 

details including event and age group. roslynkirwin@live.com.au 

Events will start at 12 noon. PROGRAM   

OTHER UP-COMING COMPETITIONS 
21ST November Brisbane competition 

5th December Brisbane competition - Memorial events 

6th December Gold Coast competition 

19th December Brisbane competition – Memorial events 

20th December Gold Coast competition 

See QMA website for program details 

While we are working on a roster system, we always need more 

volunteer officials to assist at competitions both in Brisbane and the 

Gold Coast. If there is a day when you are available, please contact 

Roster Coordinator Judy Cooper:   jvcoop@bigpond.com   

REMINDER: Meet Manager Training 
So far, three members have indicated they are interested in the training 

courses for MEET MANAGER and PHOTO FINISH. We need more 

volunteers to cover this very important aspect of our competitions.   

QMA pays, you learn and we all benefit! The planned date for these is 

21st November (TBC). 

 

    Past Relay days: 
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If you are interested in learning to operate this program, please register your interest at the operations room at the 

SAF (the white building just past the finish line) or contact the QMA Secretary.  

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL REMINDER 
Your membership was due for renewal on 1st October. So far 211 members have renewed. Thank you all! 

That leaves around 200 members who haven’t yet renewed. We hope to see your names back on the 

membership list soon.  

 CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to QMA member Clay Dawson who received the Masters Sportsman of the 

Year Award at the recent Ipswich City Council Sports Awards. 

 

 

 

 

A new logo for QMA? 
In a previous E-news, we asked for suggestions for new contemporary style 

logo for QMA. Here is one which takes the elements of the current logo – a 

segment of track and the Southern Cross – and presents them in a re-

arranged format.  

Do you love it? Hate it? Prefer the old one? Have a better idea? 

We would love to hear your thoughts on it. 

Please reply to this email with any comments.  

 

 

FINALLY – FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Have you looked at the QMA website lately? Please do so and catch up on all that is happening. 

It has been great to see so many athletes getting back into their sport since activities 

recommenced. A big thank you to all for your compliance with the Covid conditions that we have 

to meet each competition. Also a big thank you to our volunteers who man the gate to assist you. 

Finally, remember that our Gold Coast Masters compete regularly on Sunday mornings and they 

welcome all athletes to their activities.  

Stan Perkins 

President 

 
CONTACTS 

Stan Perkins 

President  stanperkins@me.com 

Lee-Anne Nelson 

Secretary  secretary@qldmastersathletics.org.au  
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